
From: Sara Miles < >  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:18 PM 
To: Brad Smith <bsmith@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: Noise from Big Digem 
 
Thank you for the information.  
 
For the record, I would like to note my opposition to proceeding with any rezoning application at that 
location.  
 
Sincerely, Sara 
 
--- 
sara miles 

 

 


